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Space Coast Seafarers Ministry
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April 23, 2007

Mr. Charles Lipcon, PA
1 Biscayne Tower, Suite 2480
Miami, FL 33131

Dear Mr. Lipcon:

Thank you so much for your recent donation to the Space Coast Seafarers
Ministry. Your generosity enabled us to offer many free services to the
international crew members.

Last year we were able to assist over 15,000 seafarers from 96 different
countries here at Port Canaveral. We hope to increase our usefulness in 2007.

Thank you too for your special work to protect the legal rights of the
seafarers in Miami and around the world

May God bless you, your family and your practice.
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